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Please find below my response to William Powell AM regarding the letter from Jane Hutt. 

I attach a copy of the letter with two key pieces highlighted which will help explain my 

frustration. 
 

Dear William Powell AM 

 

The petition called for a report on "Government expenditure and revenue in Wales" and Jane 

Hutt's response is simply to say that they already publish how much they spend. This 

conveniently misses the key point about revenue. The people of Wales need to know just how 

much revenue is being raised in Wales. And that includes revenue Wales is currently not credited 

with. 

We in Wales are always told that we are not financially viable on our own and people believe 

this because they have no accurate figures to know one way or another. A GERW report would 

answer this question and would also be a great way of being able to measure how well the Welsh 

Government is doing, it would be a good barometer for the financial climate of Wales and act as 

a target that the Welsh Government's successes and failures could be measured against. 

 

Perhaps those are just a few of the reasons why the point of this petition appears to have been 

missed so deliberately. 

 

Regards 

Stuart Evans 



 


